REF ID:A72174

9 February 1955

3 ) X

Colonel Gilbert C. Jacobus Deputy Commandant and Director of Instruction Command Management School Port Belvoir, Virginia

Dear Gil:

I find that the Chief of our Training Division has been in touch with Colonal Kowalski for some time. We are requesting a quota for FY 1956, to consist of one space for each of the 3-week classes to be held during the 55-56 school year, and we have hope that our request will be granted.

Thanks again for your literature.

Sincerely,

WILLIAM F. FRIEDMAN Special Assistant